
Want more info on Pickleball? Visit https://villagespickleball.vgcc.club/ for all the 

news! 

It’s a new year, and there are lots of plans for making it an exciting one! They say 

membership has its privileges, and that’s certainly true here. Anyone in the 

Villages can use the courts – but they must register with the club first! Members 

can participate in our upcoming activities. March is when the fun begins – well 

other than playing! All information is in our Club calendar on our website. 

We are having a big party at the Clubhouse with the incredible band Phil ‘N the 

Blanks. Plan on a wonderful evening, with lots of fun and dancing. 

We return to our monthly “Dink & Drinks” in April, starting on April 12th, 

continuing the second Friday of the month through September, and culminating 

on October 13th. We promise another great celebration to close out the season. 

Our tournament season will start with a meeting with Rossmoor here at the 

Villages in April, and we’ll be heading there in fall. Pickleball now joins Tennis and 

Bocce in competing with our friends to the North! We have our first club 

tournament in April, a mixer, stay tuned for the more details. We know Sherry will 

organize an exciting event.  

Early June, we’ll have our Mixed Doubles tournament, which is always a fun event. 

Our finale is the Club Championship, which is held in September. Add in our Club 

picnic and a potential Bocce tournament against the Bocce club, and Pickleball is a 

fun and happening group to be with! 
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